
 

 

Kissimmee, FL Family Church celebrated Declaration of God's Eternal Blessing 
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August 12, 2018 
 

 
 

On August 12, Sunday, the Kissimmee Family Church didn't just celebrate the two Holy Days, they also 

welcomed Rev. Emmanuel Souck back home from Cameron, Africa.  

 

The celebration began with remarking the beginning of The Declaration of God's Eternal Blessing, 

whereafter Rev. Souck shared his accomplishments in Africa where they held a Blessing of 20 couples, 

set up a back-to-school outreach with church pastors, and set up a Youth Association program in the 

community.  

 

The King family offered flowers from the offering table to the guests as well as back-to-school supplies 

for the children. 

 

  


